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Welcome Back 
I hope everyone enjoyed the Christmas holidays and had a nice relaxing break! It has been an absolute 
pleasure to welcome everyone back to Cedar class! All the children have thrown themselves right back 

into it! 
Myself, Mrs Graham and Miss Sherry are very excited to see where the rest of our learning journey 

together takes us! Our topic for this term will be Transport and 

Travel! 
This will link with many areas of the curriculum 

and will be part of our literacy, geography and 
history lessons.  

 

Forest school will be on a 
Friday afternoon.  

Please ensure your child comes 
to school wearing trousers 

suitable for forest school and 

school uniform on top. Please 
bring waterproofs and 

wellingtons to change into, in 

a bag. 

PE will be on a Monday . 
This term we will be working dancing in 

different ways! 
Please come to school in your school 

uniform. 

We will be mainly indoor for our sessions 
so please wear something appropriate.  

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

Reading  
Please aim to read at home at least three times a week. Children will 

read regularly with adults in school also. When your child reads at 
home, please update their school planner, we will do the same at 

school. 

 
 

What we are covering in each subject  

Literacy- We will be studying a travel and adventure story called Journey! Using it as a gateway to lots of 

imaginative writing. 
Science- We will be focussing on living things and their habitats. 

Music- This term will be looking at vocal sounds and how we can create soundscapes.  

Art- We will be exploring the formal elements of art. 
PSHE- We are looking at being safe and the importance of kindness. 

RE- We will be finding out about Easter as well as different rituals. 
Computing - We are exploring Purple Mash to look at the different kinds of technology in the world. 

Maths- We will be furthering our understanding of addition and subtraction as well as looking at shape and position. 
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